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Wednesday 13th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Re: Honouring the memory of Mrs Woodward 

Wednesday 20th March 2024 will be dedicated to the memory of Mrs Woodward. We are 
asking both students and staff to come to school wearing bright colours and to donate £1, 
made payable on ParentPay ‘In Memory of Mrs Woodward’. The donations will go towards 
raising funds for a memorial garden at the school when the new build is complete. Mrs 
Woodward loved bright colours, the outdoors, wildlife, butterflies and flowers. Students not 
wishing to come to school wearing bright colours will need to wear full school uniform. 

On this day representatives from Bowmer and Kirkland will also be coming to school to do a 
hard hat planting activity with some of our students. The purpose of the activity is to reuse 
old hard hats and turn them in to hanging baskets. The baskets will then be hung outside 
school for everyone to enjoy.  

We thank you in advance for your kind support. 

Yours sincerely, 

S Sanghera 

Mrs. S. Sanghera  

Principal 

 

 

 


